
Public InformationWe are only open to the public on designated GSA sale days. These sales will

happen once a month and the sale date will be announced one month prior to the sale.&nbsp;They

usually occur on the fourth Thursday of each month.RegistrationTo attend the GSA sale, a public

form MUST be filled out and registration needs to be processed through our front office.Registration

FormPayment MethodsFor payment methods on a purchased vehicle, we will accept cash, certified

check or ePay.The vehicle CANNOT leave the premises without payment on the

purchase.&nbsp;Public must be in attendance to purchase.&nbsp;


